
CITY OF NIAGARA FALLS 
 NEW YORK 

 
       April 21, 2023 
 
TO:  City Council 

FROM:  Mayor Robert M. Restaino 
 
SUBJECT: LETTER OF AWARD FOR D’AMELIO PARK SPLASH PAD 

   

The following was the result of bids received on April 19, 2023, for the above referenced project: 

  CONTRACTOR     BASE BID 
  Mark Cerrone, Inc.    $737,297.00 
  2368 Maryland Ave. 
  Niagara Falls NY 14305 
   

 It is the recommendation of the undersigned that this project be awarded to the sole bidder Mark 
Cerrone, Inc. at their Base Bid of $737,297.00.  Funding for this project is available from American Rescue 
Plan Funds under the Treasury Guidance Expenditure Category 2.22, which is "Strong Healthy 
Communities".   
 
 Will the Council vote to so approve and authorize the Mayor to execute a contract in a form acceptable 
to the Corporation Counsel? 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
  
 
 
     Mayor Robert M. Restaino 
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